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Comments: I am in support of the extension of this trail. I have lived in Eagle County since 2015, and I have

greatly benefited from safe places to recreate, like the vast network of single track trails. The opportunity to

access EVT from Avon would be a huge convenience, and an established trail will help eliminate the large

amount of social trails in this area that are eroding land. I thank you for your consideration of this proposal, and

I'd like to reiterate that I support this trail and look forward to seeing it constructed in the near future!


